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26.04.23
Dear Parent and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that as part of our Coronation celebrations, we will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 5th May. In the spirit of the occasion, we are asking pupils to wear the colours of the Union Jack, red, white and blue. If you do not have any clothing which includes these colours, pupils can come to school in any non uniform on this day.
A voluntary contribution of £1 towards school fund, payable via ParentPay, would be greatly received. This would go towards funding the end of year reward trips in the summer.

For health and safety reasons, the same school rules still apply to the wearing of jewellery, make up, pyjamas and high heeled shoes. 

Yours sincerely,
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Martyn Tweddle
Head of School
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The Oaks Secondary School

Rock Road, Spennymoor, DL16 7DB Tel: 01388 827380 
Email: theoaks@durhamlearning.net


[image: image2.jpg]